
 

 

  

Ref. No.: UPDATE: EVC-3001 

Date: November 7, 2017 

 

 

PRODUCT NOTICE 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Antaira previously released the product notice for the EVC-3001 that originally was going to be phased 

out with no replacement. We are pleased to announce that Antaira will have an alternative model as the 

replacement to the EVC-3001. Currently, we do not know when we will have the EVC-3101 in stock, but 

we still have the EVC-3001 available. 

 

 

Comparison Table 

Picture EOL Model Description Picture Alternative 

Model 

Description 

 

EVC-3001 

Ethernet Extender 
over VDSL2 

Converter 1*RJ45, 
1*VDSL2/RJ11, 
1*Phone – 17a  

EVC-3101 

Ethernet over VDSL2 

Converter – 

1*10/100/1000Tx + 

1*VDSL2/RJ11, 

1*Phone – 30a 

 

 

If your project still requires the EVC-3001, please contact your local Antaira sales representative or an 

authorized Antaira regional distributor. We will initiate the appropriate action to handle your request. 

Please note that all service rules (e.g., warranty) still apply after the products are phased out. 

 

 

Regards, 

  

Derrick Diep 

Product Coordinator 

ANTAIRA TECHNOLOGIES, LLC. 


